
• That Project Trellis is generally and widely supported.

• Project Trellis should adapt to suit the needs of the cannabis business community.

• Project Trellis is heavily impacted by state and local policies, procedures, and

bureaucracy.

• The micro-grant initiative may no longer be necessary given funding recently awarded

to the Planning and Building department

• The County should focus more on securing additional state and external grants for

supporting cannabis businesses.

• That the equity initiative be enhanced to allow for greater flexibility in eligibility

requirements.

• That Measure S be waived, suspended, or abolished.

• That the marketing initiative be defunded, and the funds be returned to the cannabis

business community.

• That HCBD’s proposal should remain included in the marketing RFP, despite any

ruling from the FPPC.

• County should be more proactive and involved in state lobbying efforts concerning

state cultivation tax and regulatory reform.

• That County led aid and relief programs for cannabis be separate from regulatory and

compliance efforts.

• That the county does not abandon or abolish providing aid and relief programs to the

cannabis business community, even if those programs should be funded via sources

which are not based on cannabis excise tax revenue.

• That the cannabis business community continues to be left out of other federally

funded programs to support and provide basic services to cannabis businesses.
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